
Dear [Sponsor/Partner's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued supporter of [Charity's Name], we sincerely 

appreciate your commitment to our mission to [briefly describe mission]. Your contributions 

have made a significant impact, and we are grateful for your partnership. 

We are writing to request your feedback regarding our recent initiatives and your experience 

working with us. Your insights are invaluable in helping us enhance our programs and strengthen 

our relationship with you and other partners. 

Specifically, we would love to hear your thoughts on: 

• The communication you received from our team 

• The impact of our initiatives in the community 

• Suggestions for improvement 

Your feedback will guide us in refining our strategies and ensuring that our partnership continues 

to thrive. We are committed to transparency and collaboration, and we believe your voice is 

crucial in shaping our future efforts. 

Please feel free to reply to this email or contact us directly at [phone number] to share your 

thoughts. Thank you for taking the time to assist us in our mission. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Charity's Name] 

[Contact Information] 


